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Meeting Minutes – April 27, 2022 
 
Meeting was called to order at 4:00 p.m. 
 
Present: Trustee Chairman Geoffrey Hodges 

Trustee Secretary Dora Rapalyea      
Trustee Debbie Bartz 
Sexton   John Bentley 

Visitors: None 
 
Minutes of December 2, 2021 were read and approved by the Trustees. 
 
Old Business:  Corner stones will be set by Jeff Hodges and John Bentley in the very near 
future. The gates at Congregational Cemetery will be repaired by Jeff Hodges during the 
summer months. 
   
New Business:  Proof of insurance will be requested from Bill Partridge and JJ Mowing 
services.  
Pete Ballou has volunteered to repair some of the old rod iron fencing at the 
Congregational Cemetery. 
The Cemetery Trustees have made a list of projects for the 2022 summer. 
i.e. order 6 more cemetery signs, straighten headstones in all cemeteries, clean and 
remove brush from Baptist Cemetery and Oak Hill Cemetery.  
These are just a few projects that need to be done.  The committee will post when we 
are ready to start this work. Any help would be very much apricated.  Please call any one 
of the trustees if you are interested. 
 
Public Comment:  None 
 
Next Meeting:  May 18, 2022 at 4:00 p.m. at Academy Hall 
 
Meeting Adjourned: 5:15 pm 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Dora Rapalyea  
Secretary, Cemetery Trustees 

 


